
Code for Fun Enrichment Programme 

Posted on 11 Oct 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are pleased to inform you that the school is mounting the Code for Fun Enrichment Programme 
for all Secondary One students.   

This 10-hour programme, offered jointly by Infocomm Media Development Authority (IMDA) and 
Ministry of Education (MOE) aims to provide opportunities for students to reinforce their 
appreciation of core computational thinking concepts, delve further into coding, and exercise their 
creativity through digital making. 

The details of the programme are as follows: 

Date: 22 and 23 October 2024 

Time: 8am – 1.30pm 

Venue: School 

Your child/ward will need to bring his/her writing materials and fully charged Personal Learning 
Device (PLD). The cost of the programme is fully subsidised by IMDA and MOE. Attendance is 
compulsory. 

Thank you for partnering the school in supporting the holistic development of your child/ward. 

  

Best regards 

Mrs Lee Pei Kee 

HOD/ICT 

  


